
Year 2 Children’s Newsletter 

Dear Year 2 children, 

We hope you are all really well and staying safe. The weather has been very 
different this week, with lots more wind and rain. Perhaps you’ve been able to have 
a fun welly walk and splash in some puddles or fly your kite in the wind!  
 
We hope you have enjoyed the latest home learning activities. Have you had a go at the yoga videos? We hope 
you have found them enjoyable and relaxing.  
We have been emailed some brilliant examples of your work and are so impressed with the effort you 
continue to put in. Well done everyone! Thank you to your parents and carers for supporting you along the 
way too.  
 
Ask your grown-up to email your work to the school office on office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk    
Maybe your home learning will be in next week’s Year 2 newsletter.
 

Have a look at some wonderful Year 2 learning: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Keep up the hard work everyone.   

All the teachers and staff are missing 

you lots. 

Stay safe! 

From Mrs Halls and Mrs Sagar. 

 

Federico has been working really hard on his maths, completing 

lots of activities. We are very impressed! What is your favourite 

maths activity to do? 

 

Here is a picture of Emilie 

and Oliver working hard at 

home. Emilie is using pegs 

to help her with her maths. 

What a super idea! There 

are lots of things around 

our home we can use to 

help with our learning. 

Rory put great effort into his poetry work and wrote a 

fantastic riddle. We love his use of alliteration and two 

super similes! Can you guess what fruit it is? 

 

Vivian drew this brilliant 

portrait of herself and Emily. 

We love how happy they both 

look, it is wonderful!  
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